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Points to Remember for w/b 27th November 2017 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

DATES 
 

December 

Monday 4th – Flu Vaccine for Reception-Year4 

Tues 5th – Class 3 to Weaver Hall Museum  

                 5:30pm Christingle Service at St. Luke’s  

Wed 13th – 2pm & 6pm Christmas Performances  

Wed 20th – Christmas Dinner followed by parties  

Thurs 21st – Attendance Celebration Assembly  

                     6pm Musical Theatre Performance  

Fri 22nd – Christmas Jumper Day, donation of one item  

                 of chocolate for the FoWS Christmas Party  

                 2:30pm Carol Concert 

                 Pupils finish for Christmas holidays 

                 4:30 – 6:30pm FoWS Christmas Party 

 

January 

Monday 8th – Pupils return to school  

Wednesday 24th – Young Voices  

 

February  

Thursday 15th – Pupils finish for half-term 

Friday 16th – INSET DAY, School closed to pupils   

Monday 26th – INSET DAY, School closed to pupils  

Tuesday 27th – Pupils return to school  

 

March  

Thursday 29th – Pupils finish for Easter  

 

April 

Monday 16th – Pupils return to school  

 

May  

Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th – Year 4 to Conway 

Monday 14th – Thursday 17th – Year 6 SATs   

Friday 25th – Pupils finish for half term 

 

June 

Monday 4th – Pupils return to school  

Wk beginning Monday 11th – Year 1 Phonics Check  

 

July 

Wk beginning Monday 9th – Y6 Transition Wk WHS 

Friday 20th – Pupils finish for summer  
 

 
 

Please note that these dates can change due to unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

The total raised for Children in Need last Friday 

was £86.30.                                                                        

A BIG thank you to everyone who donated. 

FOWS CHRISTMAS PARTY 

FOWS need your support. They are once again 

organising a Christmas party for the pupils and 

their siblings, to be held this year at school on 

Friday 22nd December 4:30 – 6:30pm.                

Tickets will be on sale soon.                                  

Please support FOWS as much as you can with this 

fund-raising event – all of the money raised goes 

straight back to ensuring the pupils have wonderful 

experiences and provision.  

On the day, it will be a Christmas Jumper Day and 

we request that the pupils bring in a donation of an 

item of chocolate, which will provide a stall at the 

party that night.   

 

WARM CLOTHING 

The weather is so changeable at the moment 

please make sure your child has a 

warm/waterproof coat every day. Thank you. 

RESIDENTIALS  

We welcome back Freddie & Harry, who have had 

an amazing week in Min-y-Don with their Acorns 

friends. Hopefully you all saw the action via 

Twitter!  

Letters went out to Year 4 yesterday about their 

upcoming residential to Conway in 2018.  


